
Organization of Rajbhasha Sangoshthi on December 11, 

2017  at New Delhi 
 

In the financial year 2017-18, the 

Official Language Division of the 

Ministry emphasized on organizing 

seminars in order to make Hindi a 

working medium in the all offices. 

Under this direction, BMTPC 

organized a Rajbhasha Sangoshthi 

on December 11, 2017 at New 

Delhi, which was chaired by Chief 

Guest Shri Dharmendra, Joint 

Secretary, Administration (Hindi 

In-Charge), Ministry of Housing and Urban Affairs, Government of India. 

Representatives of all the establishments under the Ministry and dignitaries 

involved in the dissemination of official language were invited in the event 

which highlighted all the points related to Hindi language. The inspiring 

statements by the dignitaries on the dias, Shri Dharmendra, Joint Secretary 

(Admn), MoHUA, Shri Puran Chandra Tandon, Lecturer Delhi University, Dr. 

Mahesh Chandra Gupta, Member Hindi Advisory Committee, Dr. Shailesh 

Kumar Agrawal, Executive Director, BMTPC, attracted the attention of 

listeners to the constant prosperity of Hindi. 

 

Shri Dharmendra, Joint Secretary, MoHUA gave inspiring speeches to the 

"rising phase of the official language". Shri Tandon emphasized the use of 

simple language. Dr. Mahesh Chandra Gupta made a deep sense of "use of 

official language in government work-problems and solutions" and 

suggested rational measures at every point and the Hindi spelling debate. 

Dr. Shailesh Kumar Agarwal, Executive Director, BMTPC, highlighted the 

facts that the the Council has made unprecedented progress in adopting 

Hindi in writing, competition, files, correspondence, colloquium, which has 

been encouraged by the Official Language Department of the Ministry to 

implement it in a compliant manner. 

 

While delivering the vote of thanks, Shri A.K. Tiwari, Chief (PMT & Admin) 

highlighted the growing phase and progress of Hindi. The audience of the 

Sangoshthi considered this event as an exemplary and suggested that such 

seminars may be held regularly in future. There was an enthusiasm in the 

representatives of all the establishments towards the use of Hindi in their 

official and daily life. 

 

  




